Ottewa, Nov. 17, 1924.

Honoursble D.O. L'BEspersnce,
Quebea, P.Q.

My dear Senstor:

I am tsking the liberty of sending you
privately a letter I heve received from Mr. P.C. Armstrong
of Sweetsburg, P.Q. I know that the cherscter of work he
has in mind is something elong the line of efforts already
put forth by friends of yours and friends of our oceuse in
the provAmce. The ides seems to me pretty sound apnd I
thought possibly you oould mse the suggestion in such a
way a8 to lesd to real results. Perscnelly I don't know
Mr. Armstrong at all well but mo doubt use can be made of
him snd of other men similarly inclined. We want to get
a lot of country spesking done throughout the province of
Quebec this winter.

Please rchrn Mr. Armstrong's letter.
With kind personal regards,
Yours very truly,
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